
 

I am sending this email in agreement with DLP Senator John Madigan from Victoria who
has introduced a Bill into Federal Parliament that will remove Medicare funding from the
practice of abortion for sex selection.

I totally agree with Senator Madigan’s statement that “it is obscene and offensive to
suggest that the gender of a child can be its death sentence.”

 

Children are precious and a gift from God and under no circumstances should sex
selection abortions be permitted.

 

Josephine Ansell

 




